

## YES! I WOULD LIKE TO SUPPORT NAPW'S CONTESTS TO ENCOURAGE FEMINIST LEGAL SCHOLARSHIP AND EXPAND THE REPRODUCTIVE JUSTICE CONVERSATION

Enclosed please f	ind my tax-deductible contri	ibution of:			
	\$ 250.00 \$ 2,500.00				
	\$ 25,000.00				
	S Other				
By my signature below, I grant the National Advocates for Pregnant Women permission to add my name to a list of co-sponsors/individual endorsers of the Contest and to list:					
My individual na	me as an Endorser/Contribut	tor			
Individual Contac	et information:				
Street	City	State	Zip		
Email	Phone(s)	Fax			
Signature/Date					

Checks may be made out to National Advocates for Pregnant Women with "Contest" marked in the memo section and mailed to NAPW headquarters at the address below. Contributions can also be made online at our website: www.advocatesforpregnantwomen.org.

For more information contact Farah Diaz-Tello at writingcontest@advocatesforpregnantwomen.org, or by phone at 718-316-8922. Lynn Paltrow, Executive Director, can be reached at LMP@advocatesforpregnantwomen.org.

Thank you so much for your support of this effort to encourage new feminist legal scholarship!